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28th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We have arranged to take all of the children in Year One and Year Two on a 
visit to Twycross Zoo on Wednesday 1st April 2020.  
  
This visit is a vital part of the science curriculum and it will enable the 
children to observe and learn about how animals survive in different 
habitats.  The visit will include workshops led by the zookeepers. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am and returning by 3.30pm.  We will 
send out more details nearer the time. 
 
The cost of this trip is £19 per child, which includes the coach travel, 
admission to the Zoo and workshop.  (If you are in receipt of pupil 
premium then the cost is £10) 
Please return the slip below with the full payment by Friday 6th March 
2020. 
 
Regards 
Mrs Lisa Lewell 
 

 
Key Stage One visit to Twycross zoo 

Name ___________________________Class:  DA / MG / CW /SR 
 
I give permission for my child to go on a visit to Twycross zoo on 
Wednesday 1st April 2020. 
 
          I enclose the full payment of £19 
          I am in receipt of pupil premium and enclose £10 
 
Signed  ______________________ 


